
Certificate of Appreciation
This certificate is presented to

P i p e r  P e r r y
For your creativity in submitting a drawing to the City of Seguin for a new neighborhood park that will be built 

on the property once occupied by the Seguin Public Library. Your ideas will help the City of Seguin when 
designing the park and considering playground equipment. Presented this 5th day of February 2019.

Don Keil 
Mayor, City of Seguin 

Naomi Manski 
City Secretary, City of Seguin


